Falmouth Technology Park Association
¢/o Michael Mathewson, President

121 Bernard Saint Jean Drive

East Falmouth, MA 02536

November 15, 2007

Mary Pat Flynn, Chairman
Falmouth EDIC

c/o Falmouth Town Hall
59 Town Hall Square
Falmouth, MA 02540

Re: Proposed Wind Turbine in Falmouth Technology Park
Dear Chairman Flynn,

The Falmouth Technology Park Association (FTPA) would like to express support for the
installation of a wind turbine in the park, as proposed by Notus Clean Energy, LLC.

The FTPA is comprised of businesses operating within the Falmouth Technology Park.
Mr. Daniel Webb has provided updates regarding this project at FTPA annual meetings
since 2005. At a special meeting on 14 November 2007, he presented the latest status
report including photo-simulations and the project web site: www.notuscleanenergy.com

Having reviewed the project, we feel that the Falmouth Technology Park is an
appropriate location for this project and provides tangible benefits to our region.
Increased capacity for the electricity grid, as well as, reduced air pollution and carbon
emissions from other generators are two benefits. In addition, clean, locally generated
energy reduces the flow of US energy dollars to foreign nations, benefiting our national
economic and environmental security.

We encourage EDIC and the Town of Falmouth to support and facilitate this project
during the permitting process.

ichae
President
Falmouth Technology Park Association

Ce: Town of Falmouth Energy Committee, Notus Clean Energy LLC



